
This week at school learned all about fairy tales.  During circle 
time we discussed what it means for a story to be “make 

believe”.  We also talked about all of the different parts a fairy 
tale story has in it, including characters, scenes, and other 

details we often see in so many of the stories.  With each story 
we read, when we were finished, we used picture cards to help 

us retell the stories.  The kids did such a great job with this!

In centers this week we played dress up, used stickers to make 
our own fairy tale scenes, and practiced recognizing and naming 

our numbers by rolling dice and then placing beans on a troll 
bridge to complete it.

 
Some of our fine motor crafts included making pigs/wolves, a 

fire-breathing dragon, and we recreated a scene from Jack & the 
Beanstalk.

Stories this week included: There Was an Old Lady Who 
Swallowed a Dragon, The 3 Little Pigs, Jack & the Beanstalk, and 

Little Red Riding Hood.

Next week we will be learning about dinosaurs.  Our 

letter of the week will be “T”.  When it is your child’s show & 

share day, please have them bring in an item that begins with 

this letter.
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Please remember to send in 

with your child a jacket, hat, 

gloves, and boots (if you would 

like) for when we go outside. 

You may also want to send in a 

sweatshirt as it can get chilly in 

the building.  ☺

Friday, April 18th 
Good Friday, NO SCHOOL

Monday, April 21st 
Easter Monday, NO SCHOOL

Friday, May 2nd 
Buffalo Zoo Field Trip 

NO AFTER SCHOOL
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